
From:  Albert Lew <albert.lew@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/05/2018 10:56:03 AM

To:  Tina Navarro <tina.navarro@lacity.org>

Cc:  Sunbula Azieh <sunbula.azieh@lacity.org>; Christopher DeMonbrun <Chris.DeMonbrun@lacity.org>

Subject:  CEQA Response:: Hollywood Center Project - Notice of ELDP
 

Hello Tina,

Please process the following CEQA at your earliest opportunity.

Thanks,
Albert

\\82mtcfs1\wesd\Div Files\SCAR\CEQA Review\FINAL CEQA Response LTRs\FINAL DRAFT\Hollywood Center Project -
Notice of ELDP.doc

Albert C. Lew, P.E.
Wastewater Engineering Services Division (WESD)
Bureau of Sanitation
Department of Public Works
City of Los Angeles
Phone: 323.342.6207
Fax:     323.342.6210
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